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Minutes of the special meeting of the Brighton Selectboard, held at 3:30 PM on 

Monday, March 30, 2015 in the town hall in Island Pond.  Present were James 

Cross, Doug Niles, Mark Castonguay, Joel Cope, and representatives of Gosselin, 

Mario Paul, Shawn Austin, Gervais Construction, and Darrell Mathews.  

 

1.  James Cross called the meeting to order at 3:30. 

 

2.  Bids were opened for the Goupee Brook project.  The bids will be reviewed; no 

decision made.  

 Mario Paul   $139,000 

 Richard Gervias   $90,750 

 Shawn Austin $149,600 

 Gosselin  $125,000 

 Darrell Mathews   $85,467 

 

3.  The board ratified the legal settlement of $20,000 for the Perry bike claim. The 

claim will be paid by the insurer. 

 

4.  The board reviewed job applications, and will continue that review at the 

regularly scheduled Selectboard meeting on Wednesday, April 1. 

 

5.   


